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Disney Two Story Modular Project 
Update 3/25/22 

  
 

 
Dear Disney Parents and the Community, 
 
  
This week Silver Creek worked on securing the ductwork transitions at the ceiling, charged the 
fire sprinkler lines, replaced damaged ceiling tiles, replaced the roof drain downspouts, and 
started painting the walls and ceiling at the elevator machine room. The fire sprinkler system 
was tested and passed inspection.  Santa Clarita Concrete remobilized to the site to work on 
the flatwork around the building. They set up their formwork and filled and compacted the 
north and west sides of the building for the placement of the concrete walkways that is 
scheduled to occur next week. 
 
Focus for the next couple weeks will be completing the ceiling tiles, testing and inspection of 
phase 1 irrigation piping, wiring and testing of fire alarm system, and air balance of the HVAC 
system. 
 
 

 
 
Expect more exciting information coming soon! 
Thank you for your support! 
 
Larry Cross 
Director of Facilities 


